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To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Re formation of purpose built pickle ball courts

Categories: Pickleball

[You don't oŌen get email from  Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
I am wriƟng this leƩer in support of the proposal to convert 1 tennis court on Hovey road to 4 pickle ball courts. There 
are 15 purpose built tennis courts on the Peninsula and zero pickle ball courts. This is despite pickle ball being the fastest 
growing sport in North America and certainly there are more pickle ball players than tennis players in this area. 
 
With the recent addiƟon although not compleƟon of the lacrosse box we cannot count on spots being available for pickle 
ball as Lacrosse will take priority and other panorama programs. 
 
Please consider the proposal that has been presented which would see the conversion being financed by pickle ball 
organizaƟons. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Lynn Shaw 
8122 WOODWYN TERRACE 
Saanichton 
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